
Eagles and Falcons’ Homework Trail (Term 2 2023-2024) 

Off on the trail... 

Reading 

Read for at least 10 minutes, three times a 

week.  This could be your school reading book 

or a book from home. 

Mathletics and Time Tables 

A task will set on Mathletics each week. You 

can use the games and challenges available on 

Mathletics as often as you like. The more, the 

better! Practice the times tables facts that 

have been sent home. 

Spellings 

Have a look at the high frequency word lists 

that can be found on the school website.  

Select the coloured list that contains words 

that you know you need to practise to 

enhance your writing. 

Make and write a postcard sent 

from Canterbury in Medieval times. 

This could be from a pilgrim, a 

priest or a person who lives there. 

Create a piece of artwork on 

the circulation of the blood.  

This could be 2D or 3D. 

Write a diary entry from the 

perspective of one of the 

characters from the Canterbury 

Tales.  Describe your journey to 

Canterbury Cathedral. 

Choose a village, town or city in 

the UK (other than Ashford) and 

produce a tourism leaflet to 

promote this place to others and 

encourage them to visit. 

Write a letter from William 

Harvey to a friend, 

describing his journey 

towards discovering the 

circulation of the blood. 

Choose a story from the 

Canterbury Tales, draw a series 

of stained glass windows to show 

key elements / events from the 

story. 

Look at how transport has changed 

over time.  Compare the past with 

the present, draw a time line or 

focus on one type. 

Choose an historic place in 

Kent (other than Canterbury) 

to research. Produce a piece 

of work describing how it 

has changed since medieval 

times. 

Produce an animation, picture, 

model, piece of artwork or any 

other creative task (e.g. music or 

sports based) on the theme of 

journeys. 

 Base   Camp 

Weekly homework tasks 

You must complete three squares in a row, passing 

vertically, horizontally or diagonally through the 

middle square. 

Homeward Bound...Record all your homework in your homework book. 

You do not need to bring in your homework each week to be checked. We will be 

holding a Trail End Homework Showcase in class on Wednesday 3rd January 

2024 when you can share your homework with the class and celebrate your hard work. 
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https://godinton.kent.sch.uk/curriculum/how-can-i-help-my-child-at-home/

